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TCC 4/2022 

May 3, 2022 
 

Subject: Alert on impersonating of TCC Asset Management Company Limited 

To: Director and Manager 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

  

Thai Capital Corporation Public Company Limited (“TCC” or “the Company”) would like to notify you that at this 

time, the name of TCC Asset Management Company Limited (“TCCAMC”), which is a subsidiary of TCC, has been 

falsified, which may be done through direct contact or through social media with an intention to deceive the general 

public to believe that TCCAMC will approve an amount of a loan to the borrower, but the borrower must transfer to 

those deceivers a certain amount of money as a loan security first.  Or there may be other forms of deception in the 

hope for personal information or property from the general public or investors. 
 

TCC and TCCAMC would like to inform you that the Company has no involvement or knowledge of any such matter 

and the company has no policy to issue such loan.  That action is an act of crime to the general public, investors 

and damages the company's reputation. Therefore, the Company would like to announce this to the general public 

and investors to acknowledge this fact and not to be deceived by this action.  Please do not provide any personal 

information or transfer money to these deceivers. 
 

If the general public or investors have transferred money or provided their personal information to these deceivers 

already, please notify the bank and immediately report the prosecution to the police at the scene or notify the 

Information Technology Crime Suppression Center, The Royal Thai Police and online reporting centers Investigation 

Headquarters Technology crime case at 1441 or 081-866-3000 .  Any questions on such matter please contact the 

company through the following channel: 

• Tel: 66(0) 2685-3600  Fax: 66(0) 2685-3607 
• Email: info@thaicapital.co.th 
• Mail: Attention Chairman of the Audit Committee  

Thai Capital Corporation Public Company Limited 

87/2 CRC Tower, 45th Fl., All Seasons Place  

Wireless Road, Lumpini, Pathumwan, Bangkok 10330 
 

Please be informed accordingly, 

                                   Yours Sincerely 

                 (Kamphol Patana-anukul) 

                 Chief Financial Officer 


